
 
 
 

 
 
 

FOBFS PTA Junior DISCO 
 

Friends of Barnes Farm Schools (FOBFS) PTA would like to invite the Junior school children to our fun and  
energetic disco hosted by ‘Jazz It Up Events’. 
 
The disco will be split into two sessions depending on the year group your child belongs to and will take place 
in the Junior School Hall on Saturday 29th September 2018: 
 
Year 3 & Year 4: 5 - 6:45pm 
Year 5 & Year 6: 7:15 - 9pm 
 
Tickets will cost £3.50 per child and will include unlimited squash, crisps and a small bag of sweets. 
 
Please return the below permission slip to the office and make payment via ParentPay, no later than 
Wednesday 26th September, ensuring that your contact details are also provided should we 
unexpectedly need to contact you during the event. 
A complete list of children attending will be compiled on receipt of payment and the below slip, meaning that 
No Tickets will be issued. 
 
In order to run this event, we will be looking for some parents to volunteer their time and join in the fun on the 
evening – without this; we may not be able to go ahead. 
 
If you can assist, please contact the PTA Chairs: chairfobfs@yahoo.com or make a note on the return slip so 
we can contact you. 
 
Thank you for your support – The FOBFS PTA 
 

 

JUNIOR DISCO TICKET BOOKING FORM    
I give my permission for my child/children to attend the PTA Disco on 29th September 2018 
 

Childs Name:     Childs Class (Class & Teacher Please): 

 

Parent/Guardian’s name                                                    Contact Number:_____________________________ 
 
I can/cannot help out  
 

Medical Conditions: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed:__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Ticket Type Number Required Price 

Year 3 & Year 4: 5 - 6:45pm 
 

 £3.50 per ticket 

Year 5 & Year 6: 7:15 - 9pm 
 

 £3.50 per ticket 

Total payment made via ParentPay 
 

£ 
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